Parents and Community Members,

The Onondaga Central School District has appreciated your timely feedback in regards to your child's education. We continue to look for your input as we move forward to the opening of school. We will be offering additional opportunities for you to ask questions about our reopening plans and to provide updates as NYS guidance has been adjusted at the following **Community Forums:**

- August 13, 2020, at 6:00 pm
- August 17, 2020, at 12:00 pm
- August 20, 2020, at 6:00 pm

To access the OCS Community Forum **Live Stream**, see the ensemble link below. Note: this is the same link we use for the Board of Education meetings.

https://ensemble.cnyric.org/hapi/v1/contents/permalinks/OCSB0Emeeting/view

To access the OCS Community Forum utilizing **ZOOM** use the information below Join Zoom Meeting:

https://cnyric.zoom.us/j/93926551376?pwd=c3M1bGsxSmZM0GJPckh5c1lhNjZJdz09

Meeting ID: 939 2655 1376

Passcode: 380778

Or another option One Tap Mobile

+16465189805,,93926551376# US (New York) +16468769923,,93926551376# US (New York)

Available online are **Frequently asked questions** and answers to date for your reading. http://www.onondagacsd.org/districtpage.cfm?pageid=1969

Transportation Survey: At this time we are asking you to provide information about your needs with transportation. You do not need to fill this form out if you elected to have your child participate in full distance learning. Please respond to the attached survey link below by August 17 to allow ample time to complete the scheduling of Bus Routes.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScWXlceJDRVfFYkcknMvHzRByz55aRDA1ldHSaKPLcbDQLL2q/viewform?usp=sf_link

You can utilize the above links or the links embedded in the attached PDF. If you have additional questions please do not hesitate to contact me or the building administrators.

Sincerely,

OCS Administration